
NOTICE 

The moderated Internal Assessment (IA) records for students of the 3rd and 5th semesters for the 
academic session 2024–25 are now available on the college website. Students are required to review 
their IA records and report any discrepancies to Mr. Sandeep through the respective faculty member 
no later than December 10, 2024.
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